PTO MEETING

FEBRUARY 19, 2014

WELCOME & INTRODUCTIONS
 
MINUTES     
 
The Minutes from January's PTO meeting were accepted.
 
PRINCIPAL’S REPORT
Jean is looking for help to look at playground elements.  Keeping open spaces and providing educational opportunity are priorities for staff.   Element of play close to class for PK and K.  Grant allows for $10 K in playground work.  A meeting with a small committee (5?) will be set for March.  Jean will contact people who were active on the envisioning committee.
 
TREASURERS REPORT         
Treasurer's report was voted on and approved.
                      
CONTINUING BUSINESS  
Bylaws Final Review and Vote for adoption
We voted on and approved the new Bylaws.
 
Town Meeting Day Luncheon  & Calls
Linda is looking for volunteers to help with Town Meeting lunch.  There will be a donation jar.  All proceeds will go toward the 6th grade trip to Montreal.  Jean will request help through Front Porch Forum and Community Newsletter. There was a discussion on whether to make calls urging parents to attend school portion of town meeting. 
 
 
Interest Payment for I-Pads
We did not take into account the interest in leasing the ipads which would be about $600 for the 3 years.  We are not getting Apple Care for the 10 ipads which saves approximately $1,000.  We will purchase 11 ipads which will increase the cost to the PTO by $60.  An increase of $60 was approved.
 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS  
Bridge Street Art Fair & Art Action
Cari is waiting to hear from Jill and Nora about what help is needed for the Bridge Street Art Fair and Art Auction.
 
Vermonte Carlo Update
Tomorrow Vermonte Carlo Committee will meet at 6:30 at Mad River Barn. The poster has been made by Stacy Berno
 
Other NEW BUSINESS: 
 NEXT MEETING: Wednesday March 19, FES @ 6:00PM
 
